
 

 

 
03 March 2021 
 

Dear Resident/Business,   

Works alert – Bridge foundation work  

Works are continuing on the Maroondah Highway level crossing removal project with strict health and safety 
protocols in place. The health and safety of our workers and the community will remain our key priority as we 
undertake works on the Maroondah Highway level crossing removal project. We will continue to follow the 
directions of the Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) as we safely complete works on this project.  

This works alert provides an overview of the construction activities for the Maroondah Highway level crossing 
removal project that you may notice from week commencing Monday 8 March 2021.  
 

Upcoming works 

John Street and William Street East and West 

 Piling pad construction and piling works will continue in various locations within the rail corridor at the 

corner of John Street and William Street East and West. There will be an increase in construction noise and 

vibration during this time.  

 Bridge foundation work including concrete pours will also be carried out on the corner of John Street and 

William Street East and West. Intermittent stoppages and traffic control will be in place on John Street 

from Monday 8 March to Saturday 13 March to direct motorists and maintain local access. 

 Large rigs, cranes, trucks and vibratory rollers will be in operation to install and compact earth material.  

What to expect 

 All works are planned to be carried out during standard construction hours (7am – 6pm Monday to Friday 
and 7am – 1pm Saturday). 

 Construction noise and activity, with an increase in construction vehicle movements, equipment and works 
operating in the area. 

 Short stoppages at times on John Street to assist motorists while construction activities are carried out. 

 Traffic management will be in place across various locations to safely assist road users and pedestrians to 
their destination. 

 

Keeping in touch 

 
You can now register to receive disruption information via text message. Simply text the word Maroondah to  
0429 913 671 to sign up to alerts for traffic and construction impacts for the Maroondah Highway Level Crossing 
Removal Project. 
 

Alternatively, you can sign up to our email updates at www.levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/contact/subscribe, so we can 

continue to keep you informed about our works in your area. Our team is regularly updating our website and social 

media channels for both level crossing removals.  

Every effort will be made to complete the works in the time outlined above, however these dates are subject to 
change. For more information on upcoming disruptions, please visit https://levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/disruptions. 

http://www.levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/contact/subscribe
https://levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/disruptions


CONTACT US    

levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 
contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 
1800 105 105 

Level Crossing Removal Project,  
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001 

   @levelcrossings 

 

Translation service – For languages 
other than English, please call 9280 0780 

Please contact us if you would like  
this information in an accessible format.  

 

If you need assistance because of  
a hearing or speech impairment,  
please visit relayservice.gov.au 

Authorised and published by the Victorian 
Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne 

 

If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the LXRP 24/7 Contact Centre on 
1800 105 105 or contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Maroondah Highway Level Crossing Removal Project Team  


